SESER ACM 2020

APPENDIX 1

MATTERS ARISING ON THE MINUTES

Minute 9.2 Vice-President 2019-20

The Regional Management Board appointed Brian Deval as the Vice-President for the current year.

Minute 9.4 Regional Delegates to the Swim England Council Meeting

The Regional Management Board appointed Ken Adams (Amersham SC) to fill the vacancy for a regional delegate.

The President was unable to attend the Swim England Council Meeting in 2019, and the Board appointed Jenny Gray (Past President) as his substitute for that meeting.

Subsequently, following the sad passing of both Janet and Ray Hedger, the Board has appointed George Adamson (City of Southampton SC) and Brian Deval (Brighton Dolphin SC) as regional delegates.